
 

 

Reminder 

 

We are still very busy with baseball.  Usually in March 
we are feeding Major and minor league baseball  

players at the same time, but because of Covid this 
year they separated the players and extended "spring 

training".  We are planning to reopen May 3rd. 

Hope to see you in May. 

Kristie 


